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July 7, 2017 
 
 
 
Brittany A Borgrud 
1101 Caledonia St 
La Crosse WI  54603 
 
Brittany A Borgrud 
c/o Alicia Gilbert 
909 Charles St 
La Crosse WI 54603 
 
Dear Ms. Borgrud: 
 
On July 3, 2017, the Judiciary & Administration Committee convened to consider your appeal of 
the Police Department’s denial for a beverage operator’s license.  Due to the fact you were not 
present to testify, your appeal was denied. 
 
Notice was mailed to 1101 Caledonia Street on June 8th.  It was returned undeliverable and re-
mailed on June 22nd (to date, the second attempt has not been returned undeliverable).  Also on 
June 22nd, I left a detailed voicemail notifying you of the mailing issue, informing you of the 
meeting and asking you to call and confirm.  It wasn’t until yesterday, July 6th that you contacted 
me; already past the scheduled appeal hearing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nikki M. Elsen 
Deputy City Clerk 
(608) 789-7555 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org 
www.cityoflacrosse.org 
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